
WELCOME TO BAKERVIEW CENTRE FOR LEARNING 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians/Caregivers, 
 
On behalf of the entire staff, I am happy to welcome everyone back to Bakerview Centre for Learning. We are 
looking forward to the 2024-25 school year and we are looking forward to another great year at BCL! 
 
Intake week is September 3 to September 6, where appointments are booked with families and classroom 
staff. This intake meeting is a yearly requirement for students attending Bakerview. Classes for Bakerview 
students start on Sept 9th 2024. 
 
If you have not received a phone call to book an intake or if your contact information has changed, please 
email bakerview@abbyschools.ca to book a time. If you have any questions, please reach out to the office or 
classroom staff. 
 
Our daily schedule is listed below. All students are expected to attend school on a full-time basis as they work 
towards completing their graduation requirements. 
 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

8:55 AM        
11:10 AM 

In Class 
Instruction 

In Class 
Instruction 

In Class 
Instruction 

In Class 
Instruction 

In Class 
Instruction 

            

Lunch 11:10 am – 11:40 am 

11:45 AM         
2:00 PM 

In Class 
Instruction 

In Class 
Instruction 

In Class 
Instruction 

In Class 
Instruction 

Teacher 
Collaboration 

            

 
School Supply List 
Bakerview Centre for Learning does not have a required list of supplies list like middle or elementary schools. 
Students are asked to come to school with a binder, paper, pens, and pencils. As students meet their teachers, 
they will be told if they need anything special in the way of supplies for that class. 
 
BYOD (Bring Your Own Device) 
Students with their own laptop can bring it to school to use as a learning resource. We will have required 
paperwork to complete at intake that will register your device for use via district Wi-Fi. If you do not have 
access to a laptop, we have Winbooks available for classroom use. 
 
School Fees 
Bakerview Centre for Learning collects 20$ a year in student fees. This covers the cost of a student ID card, 
school wide events including leadership celebrations. Our graduation fee is 50$.  Payment plan options are 
available to help families. 
 
Bus (Umo) passes are once again available in the school office for 10$ per month.  
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The Abbotsford School District now uses SchoolCashOnline for all schools. With SchoolCashOnline, parents have 
the convenient and secure option of paying for school items using their credit card online, 24/7. You can pay for 
school items such as bus tickets, field trips, grad fees, and school clothing. It will save you time too! To access 
online payments, please register as a user - it takes less than five minutes! Registered parents/guardians can see 
their payment history, print receipts, and receive email notifications whenever new student fees are posted for 
their child. Instructions are included in this package. 
 
Photo Day 
Photo day is October 16th, 2024. Our student fees cover the cost of a student ID. Information regarding 
opportunities to purchase a photo package will be emailed home. Photo retakes will be taken on October 23rd. 
 
Communication 
We are hopeful that parents and students will utilize all our communication tools to stay informed about news at 
Bakerview, and the school district. In addition to classroom cell phones for student and guardian contact, 
updates are provided by the following platforms: 

• https://bakerview.abbyschools.ca/       Check out Announcements, Upcoming Events, and News 

• https://www.abbyschools.ca/ 

• Instagram  -  @bakerviewcentreforlearning  

 
MyEd Portal 
The MyEd BC family portal will include the following information: 

• School information 
• Contact information (ensure your email address is correct) 
• Some classroom assessment information 
• Published learning updates 
• Teacher assignments and grades (if your teacher is using the Gradebook) 

Instructions on how to log on are included in this package. 
 
Updated Contact Information 
At any time during the school year, if you need to update your contact information (address, phone, email) 
please send an email to bakerview@abbyschools.ca 
 
We are looking forward to once again working hard as a community to support one another through another 
great year for our Bakerview students and families. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jacqueline Hall  
Principal 
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